
 Holy Family Catholic Parish 
Integrating Aberfoyle Park and Blackwood Parishes 

 

Invites you to join in celebrating the  
50th Anniversary of  

Our Lady of the Way Church  
 

At a combined Parish Mass  
for the feast of 

 

OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST,  
KING OF THE UNIVERSE 

 

24th November 2024  
 

10am Mass 
at 

Our Lady of the Way Church,  
2-4 Laffers Rd, Glenalta 

 

Followed by a light lunch under cover in 
the car park off Arizona Tce, Glenalta 

 

RSVP: 10th November 2024 
Please confirm your attendance at  

https://www.trybooking.com/CWFEG 
or  

use the QR Code 
or  

return the tear of slip below on any of 
the collection plates 

 
Please note this will be the only mass in 
the parish on Sunday 24th  November 

Our Lady  
of the  
Way 

50th 

Anniversary 
Name: …………………………………………………………. Contact Number: ……………….……………………. 

Special Dietary Needs: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Number of people attending - Adults:  …………………………...  Children: …………………...…...…. 

Wanted Urgently 
The organising committee is seeking Memorabilia over the 50 

years of Our Lady of the Way Church, Glenalta. 

Please travel down memory lane with us. 

 

We are looking for: 

 Photos of baptisms, confirmations, first communions, 

weddings and funerals from your archives. 

 Parish events and fundraisers held in the Cottage. 

 Newsletters through the years. 

 Actually anything at all would be appreciated. 

 

Items can be left at The Cottage Wednesday or Friday 

between 10am and midday. 

Place smaller items in an envelope and leave on any of the 

collection plates at any of the three churches in the parish. 

If you have digital files please email them to 

bwoodpar@gmail.com 

Alternatively contact Barbara on 0417 858 170 to arrange 

collection. 
Please ensure you include the slip below to ensure your items are returned safely 

Name: …………………………………………………………. Contact Number: ……………….……………………. 

Item Details: ……………………………………..……………………………………………………………………………. 

  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


